
 

Week beginning 19th April -30th April 2021 

On each day of the challenge, schools compete to see 

who can record the greatest number of pupils, staff and 

parents cycling, walking, scooting or using a wheelchair to 

school. This is going to help with improving health and 

fitness, mental health and well-being and reduce 

congestion around our school.   

We will be given posters, stickers and prizes to help 

promote the competition and we may even have a chance 

at receiving bigger prizes from Big Pedal themselves such 

as scooters, bikes, helmets, bike locks, gloves etc. 

Please encourage your child to participate!  

  

Follow the link for more details: 

https://bigpedal.org.uk/ 
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